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Newsletter Term 3 Week 10

Windy Ridge School Newsletter

20 September 2023

Term 3 Week 10

www.windyridge.school.nz

KINDO: online school shop (click on KINDO to register)

Manaakitanga-Respect, Manawaroa-Resilience, Atawhai-Kindness, Honore-Integrity

Kia ora, Hello, Kamusta, Hola a todos, As-salāmu, alaykum, Kumusta, Annyeonghaseyo,  Ni
Hao, Konichiwa, Namaste, Zdravstvuyte, Ciao, Cześć, Szia, Hallo, Bonjour, Salut, Shalom,
Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Talofa Lava, Malo e Leilei, Kia Orana, Kia Ora Koutou

He kokonga whare, e kitea;

He kokonga ngākau, e kore e kitea.

“A corner of a house may be seen and examined; not so the corners of the heart”

 

https://www.windyridge.school.nz/
https://shop.tgcl.co.nz/shop/user_home.shtml?session=false&shop=Windy%20Ridge%20School
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News from the  Acting Principal

Thank you. This term your child has been at school for 50 days, or 300 hours or 180,000 seconds –
thank you for making this time count. We have had a great term and although the weather has been
unkind to us on some days, it has also produced moments of brilliance (I’m thinking the day of the
school Cross Country). Next term and dare I say Christmas will roll around before we know it – so
make the most of these 2 weeks holiday. Fingers crossed for more sunshine thanks to Daylight
Savings starting on Sunday. We fall into autumn and spring into summer – so this time around
remember, we loose an hour sleep to gain some extra sunshine! Thank you for making Term 3 so
successful and on a personal note, thank you for welcoming me into your classes and your community.

Term 4 is always a busy term – so here is my challenge to every student at Windy Ridge … make the
most of your holidays. Make a cup of tea or a cup of coffee for someone you live with at home, help to
unpack the dishwasher and keep your room tidy, get outside and stay away from your device and most
of all enjoy these 2 weeks and do something fun.

Thank you everyone, I look forward to Term 4 and seeing everyone’s smiling faces on Monday 9th
October.

Tracey Bullen

_____________________________

 

Swimming, Term 3, Week 1, 2 and 3, Years 2-6

As part of the NZ Health and PE Curriculum your child will be attending swimming lessons in the first 3
weeks of Term 4. Classes will swim every Wednesday and Friday. Your child will be placed into an
ability based group and work alongside a qualified swimming instructor. Newsletters have been sent
home and are now all due – please return these to your classroom teacher.

Week 1, Wednesday 11th October, Friday 13th October
Week 2, Wednesday 18th October, Friday 20th October
Week 3, Wednesday 25th October, Friday 27th October

Year 0/1 children will remain at school and participate in needs based physical education lessons.

Swimming – Swimwear donation
Do you have any good quality second hand swimwear?
We are looking for any donations of swimwear for both boys and girls of all sizes.
Donations of togs, goggles and swim caps would be greatly appreciated.

Please drop these off at the school office.

Thank you for your kindness – if you are in need of swimwear, please contact Carmen at the office.
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Are you able to lend a hand?
Schools are always a busy place and we love offering a range of activities to our tamariki. If you are
keen on helping out with any of the below activities can you please send Tracey Bullen an email on
tbullen@windyridge.school.nz. and indicate your availability. Thank you

Term 4, Breakfast Club – supervising children serving and eating breakfast, 8.20am-8.50am
Term 4, Athletics Day – Kotare and Tui, Monday 30th October 9am – 2pm
Term 4, Athletics Day – Piwakawaka, Friday 10th November 9am – 12.30pm

 

Keeping Ourselves Safe

Parent Meeting: Thursday 21 September 9am all welcome

Keeping Ourselves Safe is a comprehensive child abuse prevention programme for schools. Its
purpose is to:

teach students a range of safe practices that they can use when interacting with other people,
both online and face to face
teach students how to recognise the difference between healthy and unhealthy relationships, and
encourage students who have been or are being abused to seek help
prevent abuse by making parents and teachers more aware of their responsibilities to help
students avoid abuse.

Windy Ridge Primary along with the support from Constable Steve Harwood will be teaching this
programme in Term 4. To help support our whanau and community we will be hosting a parent
information meeting. All parents and caregivers are welcomed and encouraged to come along. This
is a great forum to ask questions or seek further clarification about the programme.

Feel free to click onto the Keeping Ourselves Safe Parent and Whanau Page for more information

 

Term 3 Events
Thursday 21 September – Keeping Ourselves Safe Parent Meeting at 9am-10am in the staffroom
Friday 22 September – School Sharing Assembly & Farewell to Mrs Fegan
Friday 22 September – last day of the term school finishing at 3pm
 

Term 4 Events
Monday 9 October – Welcome Powhiri for Ash Prasad and all new families
Saturday 14 October – General Elections – School Hall voting site
Monday 16 October – PhotoLife class and individual photos  (sibling photo order forms will be sent
home T4 Week 1)
Monday 23 October SCHOOL CLOSED – Labour Day
Friday 27 October – Adults Only Bingo
Monday 30 October – Athletics Day – Tui & Kotare
Monday 30 Oct-1 Nov – Scholastic book fair in the library
Thursday 2 November – Interschool Athletics Day

mailto:tbullen@windyridge.school.nz
https://www.police.govt.nz/advice/personal-and-community-advice/school-portal/resources/successful-relationships/info-parents-whanau#anchor2
https://photolife.co.nz/
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Friday 10 November – Athletics Day – Piwakawaka
Monday 13 November SCHOOL CLOSED – Teacher Only Day
Friday 24 November – Junky Monkey / PTA sausage sizzle and juicy
Friday 1 December – PTA Disco
Friday 8 December – Prize giving & Year 6 Graduation 11am – 12.30pm
Friday 15 December – Year 6 Party
Monday 20 December – SCHOOL CLOSED 12.30pm – Last day of school
 

2023 General Elections

Voting in the 2023 General Election starts on Monday 2 October and will end at 7pm on election day,
Saturday 14 October. https://vote.nz/  The Windy Ridge School Hall is one of the allocated voting sites
and will be open on Saturday 14 October from 9am to 7pm.   

 

PTA

Coming up in Term 4

SAVE THE DATE: Adults only Beats by Bingo Night school Hall 27th October – more details to come.

WALKING SCHOOL BUS

What is a Walking School Bus? It’s an organised group of children who walk to and from school along
a designated route, under the supervision of adult volunteers. Children are ‘picked up’ and ‘dropped
off’ at specific walking school bus ‘bus stops’. Walking School Buses (WSBs) reduce the number of
cars on the road, making our environment safer and cleaner, and they provide exercise for kids in a
fun and social way.  Please contact Jane Brown jbrown@windyridge.school.nz if you are interested in
joining an existing WSB, or are able to support Route A or B.  Walking School Bus website WSB-
general-information Thank you for your support.

Route C (Roberts Road) Kieren Streifler (route coordinator)  

Route D (feeder route to Roberts Road) Amelia Bone (route coordinator)    

https://vote.nz/
mailto:jbrown@windyridge.school.nz
https://at.govt.nz/cycling-walking/travelwise-school-programme/walking-school-bus/how-a-walking-school-bus-works/
https://www.windyridge.school.nz/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/WSB-general-information.pdf
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Tree View Avenue – we have had some interest in opening a route in this area, if you are interest in
joining please contact jbrown@windyridge.school.nz  

 

If you would like to support this programme would be happy to accept donations of canned fruit which
the students enjoy having with their Weetbix.  

parent volunteers to help out in the morning – from 8.20 – 9.00 one morning a week. The role
involves overseeing our student monitors and ensuring things go smoothly.  Please leave your
name and preferred day with the office.
hungry children who’d like a nutritious breakfast to kickstart their day of learning and play
if your child would like breakfast but is allergic to dairy milk, please send along a carton of their
preferred non-diary replacement which we can name and leave in the fridge for them.

Our breakfast consists of Weetbix supplied by Sanitarium and milk supplied by Fonterra, with or
without fruit.  This year we have set our club up in the kitchen of Te Mara (The Gardens) block of Te
Whare Ako (our new block).  Please let your children know that they are welcome any day.

 

Sushiday

 

My Kindo App

mailto:jbrown@windyridge.school.nz
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Order on the go with the mykindo App

Sign up to Kindo online to order lunches with ezlunch, pay for school items like stationery or sports
fees, purchase fundraising items such as Juicie Day and sausages sizzles. Term 3 menu

Have you downloaded the myKindo app?  Faster when you’re on the go…

No passwords are required! Simply login, then add your PIN or use Face ID or Touch ID.

myKindo App on Google Play

myKindo App on App Store

Skool Loop App

https://shop.tgcl.co.nz/shop/flow_join.shtml
https://www.windyridge.school.nz/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/ezlunch-menu-for-Windy-Ridge-School.pdf
https://kindo.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=06240eebfd36dec7bd46c5100&id=9ca53a2ebf&e=e0c9452f7f
https://kindo.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=06240eebfd36dec7bd46c5100&id=ab6842c1d5&e=e0c9452f7f
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sKids Before & Afterschool Care

Visit www.sKids.co.nz/Windy_Ridge to BOOK TODAY!

Ezra Holliday (Programme Manager)

027 270 1260
Community Notices

Touch & Tag Holiday Programmes

http://www.skids.co.nz/Windy_Ridge
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www.thenextbreed.nz

hello@thenextbreed.nz

https://enrolmy.com/next-breed-rugby/book-now/20-TNB-Tag-Holiday-Programme

https://enrolmy.com/next-breed-rugby/book-now/21-TNB-Touch-Holiday-Programme

 

_______________

_______________

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.thenextbreed.nz&d=DwMFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=pH5NmBGNKIXts2MYmR2rEpWHAzZyLZDiWas2eGoZR4A&m=MttPgR9axb8wgCH3FXv9pDhh55JB8dGkcREN9OvG-AHqWj06s9qdIZnuvTWe_yCv&s=J8gzWWbCypqiLD1JqyLWI4tZ3uDuIdz2JHVkEQjZs_w&e=
mailto:hello@thenextbreed.nz
https://enrolmy.com/next-breed-rugby/book-now/20-TNB-Tag-Holiday-Programme
https://enrolmy.com/next-breed-rugby/book-now/21-TNB-Touch-Holiday-Programme
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_________________

__________________

__________________
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______________

________________

_________________
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________________

“Play Cricket with East Coast Bays Cricket 

Registrations for the cricket season are now open.

Please register online at eastcoastbayscricket.co.nz

East Coast Bays Cricket is one of the largest clubs on Auckland’s North Shore, providing cricket for all
ages and all levels.

The Club is focused on fun, teamwork and performance providing children of all skill levels a chance to
learn the game in an enjoyable environment.

We cater for all children’s cricket from Year 1 through to Year 8, both girls and boys.

The uniform comprises a club shirt, club shorts or trousers, and club cap. The Club has the
clothing available for purchase and the full range will also be available on Muster Day, our annual start
of season Cricket Day to be held on 15 October 2023 at Windsor Park.

The Club provides all playing equipment required, although you are welcome to use your own.

Please contact the Club for more information at ecbcclubmanager@gmail.com”

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__eastcoastbayscricket.co.nz_&d=DwMFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=-I80TEcbtZVvdGiFgOg4aZywQpJIal5T_f-Xb-nWMlU&m=1lKqyShKDhT-Z3U0XNUSZGuiPVrZp9iJfRQWiVCYXwlyQZoPWkSTotYVAK5431d3&s=8dvrRlbYj1KmPbOuADKGjZor6FDoGM4V3vJnKx2si50&e=
mailto:ecbcclubmanager@gmail.com
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________________

____________

N  Northcote Softball Club          
email-     northcotesoftball@gmail.com
website- Northcote Softball Club
mobile-  021 527 667 
Northcote Flyer 2024

mailto:northcotesoftball@gmail.com
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.sporty.co.nz_northcotesoftball_Home-3Fem-3D0-26ts-3D0.6617276281820264&d=DwMFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=pH5NmBGNKIXts2MYmR2rEpWHAzZyLZDiWas2eGoZR4A&m=Ih9VHYoyPIh_SAr73gQ0e8icb6HNZFUHhlsHXtUItCHyCEPqei7gpMAeytlEaQSK&s=MgD6dOH5lbp107-N6ASmXtrw97_DX8826IR4imWTwpw&e=
https://www.windyridge.school.nz/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/Northcote-Flyer-2024.pdf


13/14

____________________

____________________

_______________

___________________
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